Learning Support at Tawhai.

27/07/2023 by Shelley Dalton



TERM 3, WEEK 2, 2023



Kia ora koutou e te whānau.

My name is Shelley Dalton and I am the **Kairuruku Tautoko Ākoranga/ Learning Support Coordinator** here at Tawhai School.

I am a teacher, and Mum to 3 adult (humans) and a rather needy older dog called Frankie.

I am passionate about education and have a very special interest in neurodiversity.

I feel so lucky to work with our amazing students, whānau, and teachers as we all strive to provide a safe, inclusive and engaging learning environment for everyone.



My office is next to Room 14 and I work onsite Mon-Thurs.

Please feel free to pop in for a chat or email me to make an appointment.

lsc@tawhai.school.nz

Every couple of weeks I will be posting a short newsletter with resources, tips and tricks for supporting kids at home.

Please let me know if you have questions or topics that you would like me to cover.

WHEN WE ARE THINKING ABOUT OUR CHILDREN REMEMBER...

To see their greatness
To notice their strengths
To value their gifts
To believe in their worth
To grow their potential
To enhance their mana